
All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
Third Sunday of Lent - March 15, 2020 

11264 RT 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814)796-3023 

(814)796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:15 AM 

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM 

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Religious Education: 

Maria Burkley 

(814)969-2868 

Email: mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board in the 

gathering space or online. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, 

in writing, please. 

Myparishapp.com   
DOWNLOAD  
TODAY! 



 
 

 
March 14, 2020 –  March 22, 2020 

 
   Sat.    3/14  4:30 PM   For the People 

      of All Saints Parish 

   Sun.   3/15  9:15 AM  Andy Plaza 

      (Ken and Marge Worley) 

   Mon.  3/16  8:00 AM  Chris and Helen Fette 

      (Chris and Mary Fette) 

   Tues.  3/17  8:00 AM  For all Fathers 

   Wed.  3/18  8:00 AM  NO Service 

   Thur.  3/19  8:00 AM  Joseph and Stella Tomczak 

      (Lavant and Mary Lou Johnson) 

   Fri.     3/20  8:00 AM  Jerry Szybowski & Ron Sibs 

      (Elaine DeMartino and Family) 

   Sat.    3/21  4:30 PM   For the People 

      of All Saints Parish 

   Sun.   3/22  9:15 AM  Gale Miner 

         (Deacon Tom and Pam McAraw) 

JUST SAYING  -  

 
The Scrutinies of the Rite of Christian  

Initiation of Adults (RCIA) 
Celebrated on the Third, Fourth, and  

Fifth Sundays of Lent. 
 

What are the “Scrutinies”? 
 
These very special rites are celebrated on the  
middle three Sundays of Lent, at liturgies where 
the Elect are present.  The Elect are those in our 
midst who are preparing for Baptism.  Part of their 
journey to the font is that they have been received 
among us, the Rite of Acceptance, and they have 
been enrolled in the Book of the Elect in the Rite  
of Election.   
Even if these rites are not celebrated at the liturgy 
we attend, or not celebrated in our parish or  
congregation at all, it can be wonderful to reflect 
upon the journey these Elect are making during 
Lent, as an inspiration and source of renewal for 
us in our journey.  
These are ancient rites and they may, at first, 
seem strange to us.  But they are profoundly 
rooted in our human experience. 
   
We need to examine (scrutinize) how we are, 
the areas of our lives where we are tempted,  
or seriously sin — in what we do and what we 
fail to do.  
  
We really need healing and the strength that 
can come from the support of our sisters and 
brothers. 
 
When I see that Jesus reveals himself 
to me by revealing me to me, thereby 
showing me my need for him as Savior, 
I will rejoice and tell the whole world, 
too. 

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

   Sunday, 3/15   10:15 AM  Rel Ed Gr. 6-10 

   Sunday, 3/15   10:15 AM First Communion class & parents 

   Sunday, 3/15   6:00 PM Confirmation Class 

   Tuesday, 3/17  6:00 PM Ladies Society Meeting 

   Tuesday, 3/17  7:00 PM Lenten Reflection 

   Tuesday, 3/17  7:00 PM Safety Meeting 

   Wednesday, 3/18  NO Communion Service 

   Wednesday, 3/18  6:00 PM Soup & Bread 

   Wednesday, 3/18  7:00 PM Ecumenical Worship Service 

   Thursday, 3/19  1:00 PM Companions on the Journey 

   Friday, 3/20   4:30 PM Fish Dinner       

The Regular Collection  
for March 8th was $2,115.00 plus $1,045.00 from 
online giving for a total of $3,160.00 Thank you! 

 

The All Saints Ladies Society is planning  
“Spring in the Country” a Luncheon and Gift Auction 

on Sunday, May 17, 2020, from 1:00 to 4:00 PM.  
 
Entry tickets are $8 each and will be available to purchase 
starting next weekend after Mass—or go to our website 
and order yours online! 
 
Donations of gift baskets or single items to place in the  
gift auction are needed. You may leave these items in  
the containers in the gathering space or bring them to the  
parish office during the week. 
 
Join the All Saints Ladies Society on Tuesday, March 
17th at 6:00 PM for their monthly meeting. All women 
of the parish are cordially invited to attend. 

As we all know, numerous people have expressed concerns 
over the transmission of the common cold, the flu, and now 
the coronavirus. Perhaps you have these concerns yourself. 
In order to put people more at ease in the celebration of the 
liturgy, and with the full support of Bishop Persico,  
 
I am announcing that we will be suspending the  
exchange of the sign of peace among parishioners until 
further notice.  
For this same reason, until further notice we will also 
be suspending distribution of the Precious Blood during 
the reception of Communion.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to  
contact Fr. Passauer or Deacon Tom.  



 FOURTH SUNDAY OF ADVENT DECEMBER 24, 2017 THIRD SUNDAY OF LENT                                                                                                     MARCH  15, 2020 

   
 
 

     Maria Burkley—(814)969-2868 
      mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 
 
MARCH 15 , 2020 
REL ED Grades 6-10 at 10:15 AM and 
First Communion Class and parents 
Confirmation Class at 6:00 PM  
 
MARCH 22 , 2020 
REL ED Grades K-5 at 10:15 AM 
and First Communion parents 
Confirmation Class at 6:00 PM  

 
The YOUTH of All Saints Parish will be  
presenting “Living Stations of the Cross”  
on Saturday, March 28th after the 4:30 Mass. 
ALL parishioners, families, and friends are  
invited to PRAY the Stations of the Cross 
with these young people as they guide you   
through a powerful and prayerful reenact-
ment of Jesus’ road to Calvary.   
 

It is time to start thinking about Vacation Bible School  
for this summer.  The program is geared  
for grades K-5 and will run from June 22-
June 26 in the evenings. The only way we 
can offer the program is through the help  
of volunteers. If you are interested in  
helping out, please contact Maria at  
mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org or  
814-969-2868.   
 
WE ARE STILL IN NEED OF A MALE CHAPERONE 
(over 21 years old) for our mission trip.  The trip will take 
place from July 5-11.  Please prayerfully consider if you 
can help us out! 
 
A Family Perspective 
Our children are like the Samaritan woman in today’s  
gospel. They need more than material things. They need 
the ‘living water” only good role models can give. It will 
teach them how to make decisions, take responsibility, 
respect themselves and others and live their commitments. 
With this “living water” they will “never thirst.”  

Readings for next Sunday, March 22 
1 SM 16:1B, 6-7, 10-13A; PS 23: 1-3A, 3B-4, 5, 6;  
EPH 5:8-14; JN 9:1-41 

EVERY FRIDAY IN LENT 
4:30 TO 7:00 PM  
$10 Adults, $4 children, free for  
toddlers. Take-outs available! 

Wednesday evenings—6 PM Soup and 7 PM Service 
Waterford Ecumenical Lenten Soup and Services  
All parishioners and their families are invited to attend 
to represent All Saints and the Catholic Church in this 
Christian Community event during Lent.   

TUESDAY EVENINGS - LENTEN  
REFLECTION AT ALL SAINTS— 
7:00 to 8:00 PM. ALL are welcome! Bring a 
copy of your book “Rediscover the Saints” 
by Matthew Kelly.  Extra copies are still available.  
For further information, please contact Lynne Brozewicz at 
814-823-7014 or Denise Weigert at 814-464-6148. 

Sixth Annual Catholic Women’s Conference 
Saturday, March 28, from 9 AM to 3:30 PM at Our 
Lady of Peace Parish in Erie, with check-in beginning at 
8 AM. $40 per person, $35 for senior citizens of groups of 
8, $25 for college students, $10 for high school students 
and free for religious sisters. Includes lunch and free 
parking.  
 
For more information or to register visit 
www.138women.com or call 814-455-7364. Don’t miss 
this opportunity to grow in your relationship with the 
Lord—all you need to bring is an open heart! 

St. Francis Xavier Parish is having CA$H BINGO on  
Saturday, March 21, 2020. Doors open 6 PM, Bingo starts  
at 6:30. $30 Donation. See the bulletin board for more info. 

 

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY is inviting All Saints Parish 
to put faith in action through a service opportunity. They are 
looking for a representative from our parish to attend an 
informational meeting at their office, 4922 Pittsburgh Ave., 
Erie, on either Wed. March 25th at 10 AM or Thurs. March 
26th at 6:30 PM. Please call Nancy Milkowski at (814)454-
7025, ext. 104 to RSVP. Please let Fr. Greg or the parish    
office know if you plan to attend. 

Let internationally renowned speaker and author Chris 
Stefanick help you REDISCOVER God, and REDISCOVER 
the life you were made for. 
REBOOT! is the fun, inspiring and practical experience  
for all (ages 12 and up), of applying the beauty and genius  
of the Gospel to every aspect of your life, from prayer and 
spirituality, to work, dating, marriage, parenting, health and 
more! It’s time to start living the life you were made for.  
REBOOT! will be presented at St Jude the Apostle  
Parish in Erie, Wednesday, May 13, 2020, at 7:00 PM.  
The $25 ticket purchase includes admission to this powerful 
event as well as select copies of Chris’ books, valued at over 
$40. 


